Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Saturday, 23 February 2019

Submission: This is additional rate charge on top of our rates charges which are suppose to cover all services plus
development within the Randwick Council area.

With the big increase in utility costs and the cost of living in general this is not the time to add extra rate charges. The Randwick
City Council have been adding these extra rate charges for many years so they have had enough time to do what ever this over
and above charge had to cover.

It now appears that these additional rate charges will become permanent if approved by IPART.

I also speak for my family who live in the Randwick Council area and with three little children they are finding it tough on a
limited income without the purposed extra cost.





